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September 30, 2020 

 
To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Good Morning - 

 

I have submitted amended C4 reports for the periods of: 

06/01/2020 - 07/13/2020 

07/14/2020 - 07/27/2020 

07/28/2020 - 08/31/2020 

 

The amended reports have the number of pieces printed for each of the mailers done by Walt's 

Mailing Service. 

 

Paul F Mahre 

 

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email. 
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